
PHX Nonprofit Raises $70K for Breast Cancer
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EXTRA EXTRA!

Phoenix based nonprofit, the Mountains of Hope Foundation raised $70,000 for advanced stage breast cancer at their benefit dinner on March
22, 2012. The charity event, Cookin' for a Cure at Eddie's House on Thursday March 22. made sure that 100% of the funds raised were
invested in Advanced Breast Cancer Research, at the Phoenix based TGen Foundation.
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